 (
Hel
lo 
(name of children),
Welcome to the new Sunday 
School
 year!  I’m looking forward to teaching you this year.  
What an exciting year we have ahead of us!
Just a few things to go over at the start of the Sunday 
School
 year:
BIBLES
 … Please bring your Bible to class each week.  We hope to do some Bible marking
 this year together. 
PROJECT BOOKS
 … we are going to work on the project books in class as well as at home.  Some weeks I plan to give you a page to work on as part of your homework.  Please bring your project books to class each week.
HOMEWORK
 … I know we don’t 
always 
love doing homework 
 … but it helps to reinforce what we learnt in Sunday 
School
.  I will take your completed homework sheet home each week to read and mark. Short answers can be answered in a few words but I would like long answers to be completed in a complete sentence. 
MEMORY WORK
 … 
I will always include on your homework sheet what the memory work is for the week.
 We will start our lesson going over memory verses. 
I’m looking forward to learning and growing with you … and having some fun together with our friends
.
  May God bless our Sunday 
School
 year!
Love
(
name
 of teacher)
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